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WELCOME BACK

Welcome back to Term 3 of Year Six. We hope you had a lovely
Christmas break and we wish you all a happy new year.

Our topic this term is Survivors. We will learn about World
War Two, focusing on the Battle of Britain, Evacuation and the
Blitz.

Year Six continues to be an important year for your children
and this term, we will focus more attention on preparing the
children for the upcoming SATS tests in May. This will involve
sharing past papers with the children and teaching them
specific skills o help them complete papers successfully.

Children do need to have rapid recall of all multiplication tables
up to 12x12 so please help your child to learn their times
tables. Children must also read regularly as it is vital that they
can access, read and understand a wide variety of fexts on
different subjects.

Spelling tests will take place each Friday.

This ferm is an exciting one as we plan to take the children to
London tfo visit the Imperial War Museum. More details will
follow soon.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mr Godfrey
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